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28th November 2017 

 

Dear Parent /Carer, 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening Thursday 7th December 4.30 pm – 7.30 pm 

You are invited to our Year 11 Parents’ Evening to discuss your son’s progress.  I am sure that you will find 
this a very useful and informative opportunity to get an update on performance and attitude, and identify 
targets for the remainder of Year 11.  You will also be able to use these meetings to discuss options for 
post-16. Please note that the Sixth Form application deadline is 8th December. 
 
The PPE results are going to be issued to the students on Wednesday 6th December. I am sure you will be 

looking forward to seeing these as much as them. We will be inviting you to attend a Grand Opening of PPE 

results in March; for this time in December, we thought we would keep it exclusively for students. 

You are welcome to see as many teachers as you wish, but we are always very busy so please be patient. 

We will all try to keep strictly to the appointment times.  Your son will make appointments for you, using 

the Parent/Teacher Consultation Evening schedule in his Journal. 

Parents’ Evening will take place in the Sir David Lane building.  Mr McCullagh and I will be available for 
consultation as well as our Careers Advisor, Yvonne Levene-Fearnside, who will be here from 5.30pm – 
7.00pm.  We are expecting representatives from the National Challenge to attend and I am sure that you 
will be interested to find out more about the excellent opportunities offered by the NCS.  Annually, up to 
40 of our students participate in this and it is highly recommended. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

P Johnson 

 
Phil Johnson  
Executive Director of Studies 

          

 


